Acomb County First School

Main Street, Acomb, Hexham, Northumberland. NE46 4PL
Tel: 01434 603870

E-mail: admin@acomb.northumberland.sch.uk
www.acomb.northumberland.sch.uk

Headteacher Miss Hannah Williamson

Dear Parents/Carers,

At Acomb First School, we sometimes take photographs of pupils. We use these photos on
the school’s website, social media platforms such as Facebook and Twitter, on display
boards around school and sometimes in the local press.

We would like your consent to take photos of your child, and use them in the ways described
above. If you’re not happy for us to do this, that's no problem — we will accommodate your
preferences.

Please tick the relevant box(es) below and return this form to school.

I am happy for the school to take photographs of my child

I am happy for my child’s photographs to appear on other children’s Tapestry journals

I am happy for photos of my child to be used on the school website

I am happy for photos of my child to be used on school’s social media

| am happy for photos of my child to be used in internal displays

I am happy for photos of my child to be used on school social media Twitter & Facebook

OO0 n o

I am NOT happy for the school to take or use photos of my child

If you change your mind at any time, you can let us know by emailing the school office
admin@acomb.northumberland.sch.uk calling the school on 01434 603870 or just popping
in to the school office.

If you have any other questions, please get in touch.

Miss Hannah Williamson
Headteacher

Parent signature: Date:
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